
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I wanted to provide a letter of recommendation for Ms. Hina Mazharuddin PA-C for future 
lecture opportunities. I have had the pleasure of working with Ms. Hina Mazharuddin with our 
clinical class of 2021 and 2022 students. She has lectured our students during their “Special 
Topics in Medicine” course. She prepared a very thoughtful and engaging lecture regarding 
telemedicine. Although some may regard the virtual learning platform as difficult to engage 
students, she created a very interactive case-based telemedicine lecture that many students 
found enjoyable. Many students provided positive feedback with a general theme of loving her 
organization, case-based format, and her general feedback to students when conducting 
telemedicine. She has always provided correspondence in a timely and respectful manner and 
has been an immense value to our clinical learning.  
I would highly recommend her for many opportunities in the future especially lecturing. I am 
happy to speak to anyone regarding this valuable experience. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Rosemary Lethbridge MPAS, PA-C 
Director of Clinical Education 
Physician Assistant Program 
South University 
rlethbridge@southuniversity.edu 
 


